

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE



COMMUNIQUÉ - 93

Wine Tasting

11 January 2019

Dear Fellow Residents,

INVITATION TO A WINE TASTING



When: Tuesday, 22 January 2019

Where: In the Lifestyle Centre

Time: 6.00pm

Numbers are limited to 70

Please book your place as soon as possible, by phoning:
Marilyn Maclachlan ext. 165, or
Sue Stirton ext. 1105, or
Pauline Mackie ext. 1114.

A talk on various wines, and wine for tasting, will be provided by Liquor City, Broadacres. There will be no wine on sale, but we will be able to order wine at discounted prices from Liquor City. Please note, there will be no food available. Also, the Waterhole Pub will be closed on this Tuesday evening.